
T H E  B E G I N  A G A I N  F O U N D A T I O N  I M P A C TT H E  B E G I N  A G A I N  F O U N D A T I O N  I M P A C T
(since inception)

b e g i n ag a i n f o u n dat i o n 

Toxic Shock Prevention Program 
(formerly known as Period Planners)

We have expanded into more states across the U.S., 
reaching more than 5,000 women facing housing 

insecurity to safely care for their menses. In just three 
years, more than 136,000 menstrual pads/liners, 5,400 
packages of cleansing wipes, 5,900 pairs of underwear 
and 2,800 postpartum pads were distributed through 
30 different non-profit partners. 2023 saw the addition 

of post-partum pads. Now new mothers can safely 
care for themselves after delivery of their newborn.

 Leila Rose Foundation
40 families from Marc’s home country of 
Australia have received one-time $2,500 

grants to overcome obstacles in their 
battle with rare childhood cancer. 

b e g i n ag a i n f o u n dat i o n 

Financial Aid Fund 
(formerly known as Leishline Financial Aid Fund)

This year we surpassed the 700+ mark of survivors 
who received a one-time $1,000 grant to assist with 

uninsured expenses so they could focus on their 
recovery from sepsis, ARDS or toxic shock syndrome.

b e g i n ag a i n f o u n dat i o n 

Bereavement Fund 
(formerly known as Angel Fund)

To date, more than 92 grieving families received 
grants to help with funeral, cremation and celebration 

of life services for their loved ones who lost their 
life to sepsis, ARDS or toxic shock syndrome.

 

Begin Again Foundation Fund 
(formerly known as Butterfly Blessings)

Begin Again Foundation Fund 
has supported nearly 6,000 

families at Children’s Hospital 
of the King’s Daughters by 

assisting with medical bills, 
housing payments, bus 

passes and funeral costs.

b e g i n ag a i n f o u n dat i o n 

Case Management 
(formerly known as Leishline Case Management)

Our case managers have now helped 230+ sepsis, 
ARDS and toxic shock syndrome survivors and 

secured over $301,000 in debt relief so they can have 
better access to care and aren’t burdened by financial 
crises while working towards recovering their health.

The Begin Again Foundation Fund is 
expanding. We are excited to announce 

our new partnership with Monash Children’s 
Hospital in Victoria, Australia. We look forward 

to assisting families with sick children so 
they can focus on healing and recovery.

The Begin Again Foundation Amputee Fund 
will launch in early 2024. With 38 amputations 

a day occurring in the U.S. related to sepsis, we 
want to help navigate the long and costly road 
to recovery after an amputation. This fund will 

provide one-time $1,000 grants to offset additional 
expenses like longer rehabilitation and prosthetics.

NEW IN 2024


